
SAN MATEO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO EXCHANGE  

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors has 

scheduled a hearing to consider the following: 

 

The exchange of real property between the County of San Mateo and Patrick J. McGovern 

and Raquel G. McGovern, as Trustees of the McGovern Family Trust Dated May 3, 2012, 

exchanging utility easements in unincorporated San Mateo County, California.  The property is 

comprised of San Mateo County Assessor's Parcel Nos. 069-225-210, and 069-225-200; and 

commonly known as 465 Eleanor Drive, in the Town of Woodside.  A complete and detailed legal 

description of said property is available for inspection in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors. 

 

The hearing will be held as follows: 

 

  DATE:  June 23, 2020 

 

  TIME:  9:00 a.m. 

 

  PLACE: Board of Supervisors Chambers 

    Hall of Justice and Records 

    400 County Center, 1st Floor 

    Redwood City, CA  94063 

 

 The meeting will be open to the public and anyone interested may appear and be heard or 

submit written comments prior to the close of the hearing.  All inquiries or comments should be 

directed to: 

 

Don Grady, Manager 

County Manager's Office, Real Property Division 

555 County Center, 4th Floor 

Redwood City, CA  94063-1663 

Phone:  (650) 363-4047      Fax:  (650) 363-4832 

 

 

 
 

Note to Publisher: Pursuant to government Code Sections 25350 and 6061, please publish one time no later than June 

9, 2020. 

 


